
From: Wasserstein, Ronald L.  
Sent: Sunday, December 3, 2017 5:35 PM 
To: 'Zoe Georganta' <zoe.georganta@gmail.com> 
Subject: your letter of October 27, 2017 
 
Dr. Georganta and Dr. Logothetis, 
Your letter of October 27, 2017, has been carefully reviewed by many people, including the members of 
the ASA Board of Directors. No evidence that you have presented or that we can find confirms your 
basic premise that "the Greek public debt and deficit burdens have been unjustifiably exaggerated, that 
they have actually been created, instead of describing the 2009 reality."  Rather, the evidence confirms 
exactly the opposite. This and the many other troubling statements in your letter raise significant 
questions about the ethics and integrity of your allegations. 
Sincerely, 
Ronald L. Wasserstein 
Executive Director  
American Statistical Association 
Promoting the Practice and Profession of Statistics® 
 


